
	
	
Dear:	Honourable	Niki	Sharma	
Attorney	general	BC	
	
AG.Minister@gov.bc.ca	
	
I	am	writing	to	express	my	extreme	dissatisfaction	with	the	lack	of	punishment	being	handed	
out	for	property	crimes	in	the	Dawson	Creek	area.	It	seems	that	offenders	are	given	a	slap	on	
the	wrist	and	are	back	on	the	streets	the	very	next	day,	causing	havoc	in	our	community.	
	
The	fact	that	offenders	are	getting	away	with	such	light	sentences	is	sending	a	message	that	our	
community	is	weak	on	crime,	and	as	a	result,	criminals	are	flocking	here.	This	is	unacceptable	
and	must	be	addressed	immediately.	
	
I	urge	you	to	take	action	and	ensure	that	those	who	commit	property	crimes	in	our	community	
are	held	accountable	for	their	actions.	Only	then	will	we	be	able	to	create	a	safe	and	secure	
environment	for	everyone	who	lives	here.	
	
Sincerely,	
	


